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ZONING:  3.69 +/- Acres Located North of Gerber Daisy Lane and
Shasta Daisy Path — CR, Critical Area to GC, General
Commercial; Portions of Aiken County Tax Parcel
Number 012-08-01-001 — Ordinance, Third and Final
Reading

An ordinance has been prepared for Council’s consideration on third and
final reading to affect the requested rezoning of 3.69 +/- acres (portions of
Aiken County tax parcel number 0120-08-01-001) located north of Gerber
Daisy Lane and Shasta Daisy Path from CR, Critical Area, to GC, General
Commercial.

Please see the minutes of August 4, 2014 for the proposed ordinance

PERSONNEL: Employee of the Quarter, January, February, and
March, 2014 — Tony Hattaway

The City of North Augusta Employee Recognition Committee would like
to recognize the Employee of the Quarter for January, February, and
March, 2014, Tony Hattaway, Customer Service Representative in the
Finance Department.

Tony Hattaway has been employed by the City of North Augusta Finance
Department since November 21, 2011. Tony is an excellent example of a
good employee; he accepts utility payments and is on the front line of
customer service for the City dealing with citizens all day. He graciously
greets each customer or staff member that comes in the door each day.
Tony genuinely seems interested in listening to their concerns and helping
to resolve them and that is very important in his job. Tony’s attitude
remains calm and composed with each customer, and he works hard to
manage his job professionally and effectively under all types of situations.
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Working in the utility payment center requires Tony to be on his feet all
day on most days. Even with a hurt foot for months Tony got his job done
without his customers or even staff members realizing he was hurt. There
are days with long lines, crying children, confusion by customers,
customers expressing all types of views on City workers or politics but
Tony always manages to keep the lines moving efficiently. The customers
appreciate his kind manner in dealing with their issues.

Tony represents the City of North Augusta as the face that comes into
direct contact with so many of our City residents. Tony is a positive
influence and representative of our staff.

Congratulations to Tony Hattaway, our employee of the first quarter of
2014. Tony will receive a plaque, a $25 gift certificate to SMS
Sportsworld, and a $25 Wal-Mart gift card.

PERSONNEL: Employee of the Quarter, April, May, and June,
2014 — Melanie Chavous

The City of North Augusta Employee Recognition Committee would like
to recognize the Employee of the Quarter for April, May, and June, 2014,
Melanie Chavous, PSO for the Department of Public Safety.

Melanie began her employment with the City of North Augusta in
September 1999. Her husband Chris is a Sergeant on Road Patrol for the
Aiken County Sheriff’s department and they have an 8 year old son
Christopher who is 3" grader at Belvedere Elementary.

Melanie is currently assigned to Criminal Investigations Division as the
department’s School resource officer at North Augusta High School. She
is responsible for providing security to the school staff and students and
devotes most of her time developing positive relationships with the
students. If being resource officer is not enough by itself, Melanie also
enjoys coaching volleyball at Paul Knox Middle School.

Melanie has been the team captain for the American Cancer Society’s
Relay for Life for the past two years. As the captain of the team she is
responsible for coordinating all fund raising activities that includes
spaghetti dinners, garage sales, boot drives and selling t-shirts. She is also
responsible for coordinating the Relay for Walk event conducted every
year at the North Augusta High School Stadium. Since becoming the team
captain in 2013, Melanie has helped to raise approximately $10,000 for
the American Cancer Society.

As you can see, Melanie is very involved in the community and a great
ambassador for the City of North Augusta.
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Congratulations to Melanie Chavous, our employee of the second quarter
of 2014. Melanie will receive a plaque, a $25 gift certificate to SMS
Sportsworld, and a $25 Wal-Mart gift card.



